
1

Lucy Wyn-Griffiths

From: Florence Cussans 
Sent: Saturday, December 19, 2020 1:44 PM
To: corporate
Subject: Highway Lighting

Dear Mayor and Council, 

I hope you are well :) 

I have recently moved from Glacier Lane to Bayshores, an area I absolutely love! I have however been quite 
disappointed in the lighting along the sea-to-sky highway. The stretch from town to creekside is a busy one, yet 
cars are totally blinded by oncoming traffic, making the whole drive quite terrifying. Since moving there I have 
had both headlights replaced and whilst this is better it still feels very dangerous. If there was less oncoming 
travel with their full beams on I’m sure the lighting would be fine. But given this is not the case I, and many 
many others, would really appreciate some more and better street lighting along this crucial stretch of road. 
Thanks so much.   

Also as a complete side note, none of my cards work on the public parking pay stations(!) I tired all my UK and 
Canadian cards - including both credit and debit! If you have any idea what’s going on here?? 

Thank you for all your hard work, Whistler is the best <3 

Kind Regards, 
Florence Cussans 

[My address is Unit 2-2185 Timber Ridge, Whistler BC V8E 0A8]  


